
 

 

 

 

15-1, Kyobashi 1-  chome, 

Chuo-ku, Tokyo 104- 8315, Japan  

 
March 11, 2021 

 
 
 
To all our valued StemFit users,  
 
We are announcing the discontinuation of StemFit Basic02 and Basic04 from our 
family of products, effective summer 2021. While we regret any inconvenience that this 
may cause, we are eager to assist you in switching to our next generation products 
which have retained substantially similar compositions, such as StemFit Basic03 and 
Basic04Complete Type. 
 
We greatly appreciate your support and trust in the StemFit brand, and hope to make 
the transition to our other product offerings as easy as possible. Additionally, we plan 
to address your short-term needs by providing a finite supply of Basic02 and Basic04 
over the course of the next year, at your request, while continuing to offer industry-
leading technical support.  
 
We see a bright future for stem cell research, and hope to continue being a small part 
of your contributions to this groundbreaking field.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Ajinomoto Co., Inc.   
 
 
Hiroyuki MISE 
 
 
 
Associate General Manager 
Bio Pharma Solutions Group 
Amino Acids Department 
AminoScience Division 
Ajinomoto Co., Inc. 
 

 
 




